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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will commemorate its 
recent purchase of the historic Seaview Resort with a special ceremony to take place at 
Seaview 11:45 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. on Wednesday, September 29, 2010.  The event, which is 
open to the community, will be held on the front lawn of the property at the intersection of 
Jimmie Leeds Road and Route 9 in Galloway Twp.  
 
The ceremony will include remarks by Stockton President Dr. Herman J. Saatkamp, Jr., the 
Hon. Keith Hartman, mayor, Galloway Twp., Mr. Steve Rudnitsky, president and chief executive 
officer, Dolce Hotels and Resorts, and Mr. Stephen Prakash, general manager of Seaview 
Resort.  
 
Following the unveiling of the new Seaview logo, the Stockton College flag will be raised in front 
of the property.  A reception will take place immediately following the event.  
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